
The Reason
Some have asked why I am not taking 
my annual trek to India. Although I have 
a great burden for the work in India and 
plenty of requests to go to India, God 
has led me to a different place this year.
Not one, not two, but three organiza-
tions from Myanmar sought us for pro-
viding leadership training.  I believe this 
was orchestrated by the hand of God. 
(These groups are not related to each 
other).
At the same time, a translation ministry 
has requested BFF’s materials. 
God has opened doors for us to train His 
people in Burma (old name for Myan-
mar). 

Myanmar in Brief
One brother from there provided me 
with this introduction of Myanmar. 
“There are, approximately, 58 million 
people and 7 percent of the total popu-
lation is Christians, and Buddhists 87 
percent, and the rest are Hindus, Mus-
lim. Myanmar has been ruled by military 
dictatorship since 1962 that due to the 
political condition, there are many prob-
lems and hindrances Christian ministry 
face in Myanmar. Although there is no 
official religion, Buddhists religion is con-
sidered as the major religion with special 
access to public resources and govern-
ments supports.”
Most of the believers have been from 
tribal areas in the north but many are 
coming to faith in Christ Jesus. From the 
picture on the right you see that there 
are many eager to step into ministry.

Seminars Planned  
BFF will hold three three-day pastor and 
Christian leader training seminars. De-
pending on the situation, we design a 
specialized track of training along with 
translated material.
This time it will be both an overview of 
spiritual development (The Flow) and at 
the same time teach them how to grow 
personally, find breakthrough and how 
to help others grow. Doesn’t this sound 
like Christian life and ministry?
This is the backbone of leadership de-
velopment, and so we start here.
Will you consider joining us in this minis-
try? We’re planning two urban training 
seminars and one in the rural north.

Needing your support
• Praise the the Lord that the lengthy visa 

applications are gone. But do pray no 
hassles obtaining one at the airport there.

• Thank the Lord for orchestrating this spe-
cial opportunity in what has long been 
considered a closed country.

• Provision for $8,000 in finances.
• Paul’s family when away. Homeschool 

will have just started at that time.
• Sensitivity to the Holy Spirit’s leading.
• Safety, strength and wisdom to teach.
• We greatly anticipate God’s powerful 

work. Please pray that His people are 
touched, helped and transformed.

We are honored to be entrusted with this 
work.  Please considering joining in 
deepening the roots of His kingdom. 

Rev. Paul J. Bucknell
#412-761-3508
pb@foundationsforfreedom.net
www.foundationsforfreedom.net

Checks can be written to BFF - nonprofit organizations with 501(c)(3). Tax deductible receipts will be sent out at the end of the year. 

The same Holy Spirit, as in the Book of Acts, is preparing His people for 
His work around the world!
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